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ZERO WASTE ADVISORY COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  

20170208-003a 

 

Date: February 8, 2017 

 

Subject:  Recommendation on Organics Processing Services 

 

Motioned By: White Seconded By: Gattuso 

 

Recommendation 
 

At the February 8, 2017 meeting of the Zero Waste Advisory Commission, the commission 

recommended Authorization of negotiation and execution of a 36-month contract with 

EMPLOYEE OWNED NURSERY ENTERPRISES, LTD DBA ORGANICS “BY GOSH”, to 

provide organics processing services.  

   

Description of Recommendation to Council 

 

The recommendation is contingent upon the following: 

 

 necessary permits and registrations being obtained 

 with the added restriction that no biosolids or compost from biosolids will be 

mixed with City of Austin food waste or compost from food waste. 

 

Vote: 7-0-2-2  
 

For: Commissioners Joyce, Masino, Gattuso, Rojo, Hoffman, White, Blaine 

 

Against: 0   Abstain: Acuna, Savage    Absent:  Bones, Jiampietro 

 

Attest:   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Michael Sullivan, ZWAC staff liaison 

 

 
 


